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Reentry 2030, Joint Reentry Council Meeting 
Food Bank of Central & Eastern North Carolina 

1924 Capital Blvd, Raleigh, NC 27604 
July 24, 2024 

Agenda  

In accordance with the State Government Ethics Act, it is the duty of every Committee member to avoid both 
conflicts of interest and the appearances of conflicts of interest. If any Committee member has any known conflict 

of interest or is aware of facts that might create the appearance of such conflict, with respect to any matters 
coming before the Committee today, please identify the conflict or the facts that might create the appearance of a 

conflict to ensure that any inappropriate participation in that matter may be avoided. If at any time, any new 
matter raises a conflict during the meeting, please be sure to identify it at that time. 

 

10:00  Welcome and Introductions 
Todd Ishee, Secretary, NCDAC 

 
10:15  Strategic Planning Update 

George Pettigrew, Deputy Secretary, NCDAC Rehabilitation and Reentry & Ziev Dalsheim-Kahane, 
Policy Advisor, Office of the Governor 
 

10:30  Community Supervision Medication-Assisted Treatment Initiative 
Karen Buck, Evidence-Based Practice Manager, NCDAC Rehabilitation and Reentry 
 

10:50  Post-Release Overdose Deaths: DAC-NC FIT OUD Treatment Collaboration 
  Dr. Evan Ashkin, Director of NC Formerly Incarcerated Transition Program (NC FIT) 
 
11:10  Medication for Opioid Use Disorder within Adult Correction: Program Development and Expansion 

Dr. Gary Junker, Deputy Secretary, Comprehensive Health Services & Dr. Arthur “Les” Campbell, Chief 
Medical Officer, Comprehensive Health Services 

 
11:45  Public Comments    

11:55  Closing Remarks 
George Pettigrew, Deputy Secretary, NCDAC Rehabilitation and Reentry 

  


